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Notice of Postponement and Rescheduling
Enterprise Zone Board Meeting

RE: September 22, 2021 meeting will be rescheduled for September 29, 2021
To Whom It May Concern:

The Enterprise Zone Board Meeting scheduled for 9:00 AM on September 22, 2021
at the offices of the lllinois Department of Commerce and Economic Opportunity
(located at 550 W. Monroe Street, Chicago and 607 E. Adams Street, Springfield)
has been postponed and rescheduled for 9:00 AM on September 29, 2021. This
rescheduled meeting will be held via WebEx conferencing. A Meeting Dial-in
number and Meeting Password will be provided for participants on this website prior
to the meeting.

Interested parties may contact Department staff at CEQ.EZHelp@illinois.qov.
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